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Dear Mr. Bechtel, dear Ms. Marshal, 
  
please find attached the amendment of the Environmental Information Law of the Province of Styria 
which has been published in the Law Gazette on 6 July 2017. 
  
We will provide you an English version thereof as soon as available. 
  
We do hope that this information completing the transposing measures with regard to compliance on 
environmental information will be duly considered by the Aarhus Compliance Committee and the 
Secretariat when preparing the draft decision on Austria’s compliance. 
  
Best regards 
Anna Muner-Bretter 
 


